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To: 
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Received and understood. 

From: Janice Wray 
Sent: 19 March 2015 17:09 
To: John Tatham 
Subject: Communal fire doors 

Hi John 

John Tatham <jtatham@kctmorepairsdirect.co.uk> 
19 March 2015 17:43 
Janice Wray 
RE: Communal fire doors 

I have just spoken to our Fire Risk Assessor and he has advised that we should stop the contractors routing 
any more doors and fitting seals. The doors are compliant currently but routing may result in fire retardance 
being lost, intumescent being damaged etc. Also where this is done there is a requirement to confirm 
refurbished doors meet all requirements of current Regns - would need testing to do this. 
Grateful if you could stop contractors doing any more of this 

Thanks 

Janice 

Sent from Samsung Mobile 
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